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Thomas Francis-Siburg

From: David Pouliot <Dave@constructionkeywest.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2023 4:38 PM

To: Dereck.berger@cityofkeywest-Fl.gov

Cc: Owen Trepanier; Thomas Francis-Siburg; Sheree Clark; 

serge@artibusdesign.com

Subject: FW: 1905 Staples Ave 

Derick, I am David Pouliot, the owner of the property at 1905 Staples Ave. We are currently in review for 
a planning department mee�ng on Thursday. We do intend to sprinkle this building. As well, all the 
calcula�ons in the drawings are based on us sprinkling the building.  If you have any comments or 
ques�ons, please feel free to call me at 305-797-7133  
 
 
Thank You ,                                                                                           
David E Pouliot  
 
 

 
 

 

 


